
11th October 2024 

Nursery News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Nursery  
This week we have been building ramps for cars and mark making on the chalk board. We have 
also been practising riding bikes in the big playground.  

 
 
 
 
 

Number Songs 



Next week in Nursery  

Literacy  
We will read the story ‘Pumpkin Soup’.  
 
 

Maths 
We will be making pictures and models with 
shapes. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Messages 
Please read with your child and look at books 
together. We will send home a new book           
everyday.  
 
Remember to send in any photos of your            
children learning at home to  
nurseryphotos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk 
 
 
 
 

Understanding of the World 
We will be using magnifying glasses to find   
spiders and spider webs. 
 
 
 
 

 Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Expressive Arts and Design 
We will be making spiders and counting how 
many legs they have.   
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